
 

Scent-Free Policy 

In Effect 
 

 
To address the health and safety concerns of all 
those visiting the AMAPCEO office or attending our 
meetings, including members, staff and visitors, 
please note that this office has a scent-free policy.  
 
This policy covers the entire office suite and all 
AMAPCEO workspaces, including off-site meetings 
and conferences. 
 

 

AMAPCEO asks anyone who enters the office and/or 
any AMAPCEO workplace to not use scented 
products. In addition, steps have been taken 
wherever possible to ensure all materials used for 
cleaning are scent-free. 
 
We thank you for your consideration and efforts to 
ensure a comfortable and healthy workplace. 
 

 

 

 

This policy is effective: February 2, 2015 
 


